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another use for the property, farming activities would cease, and any planting furrows in the land
would be removed with the property graded flat back to its original condition.

Supervisor Mcllhinney recalls that there had been previous flooding complaints from a
neighboring property owner. Mr. Wynn explained that last summer the matter was resolved
when H&K constructed a swale, which diverted the water away from the neighboring property.
As long as the newly comnstructed swale which runs along the east side of the property is not
disturbed, there should be no further issues with flooding.  Discussion took place. The Board
also asked Mr. Schorran to inform the Township in advance if they will be using any fertilizer,
insecticides or pesticides on the property. Mr. Schnaedier was directcd fo meet with Mr.
Schorran and Mr. Folk to discuss the open space farming stipulations and sign an agrecnient

Motion was made by Supervisor Mcllhinney, seconded by Supervisor Groff, and carried
unanimously to permit Mr. Schorran and Mr, Folk to farm the above noted Township open space
with the stipulation that any planting furrows m the land would be removed and the property
would be restored to its former {lat condition once farming operations cease; and to direct the
Township Manager to meet with any applicants for farming of Township open space henccforth
to advise them of these requirements. There was no public comment.

E. ENGINEERING — Mr. C. Robert Wynn., Township Engineer —

L. Draft Floodplain Ordinance — Motion was made by Supervisor Mcllhinney,
seconded by Supervisor Groff, and carried unanimously to forward the dralt Floodplain
Ordinance to FEMA for review. There was no public comment.

2. Miil Road Bridge Easement Appraiser — Mr. Wynn received an email from
PennDot stating that they will be contracting with another firm to conduct an “appraisal prohlem
analysis” which must be completed prior to the Township securing an approved appraiscr.
Discussion took place.

Motion was made by Supervisor Mcllhinney, seconded by Supervisor Groff, and carried
unanimously to authorize Mr. Wynn, following the required appraisal problem analysis, to hirc a
PermDot approved appraiser for the easement necessary from PECO, noting that 95% ol the cost
of the appraisal will be paid through the grant. There was no public comment.

3. Malin_Subdivision — Motion was made by Supervisor Mcllhinney, seconded by
Supervisor Groff, and carried unanimously to accept completion of the Malin Subdivision
maintenance period. There was no public comment.









